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Jason Newberry, Interim City Manager

Airport Open House was a Success!! Thanks to all the Sponsor'sAirport Open House was a Success!! Thanks to all the Sponsor's
and Volunteer's!!and Volunteer's!!  

the ea chapter flew 80 young eagles and there were over 150 people THAT ATTENDED
JOIN US OCT 6TH AT 8AM FOR THE FLY KANSAS AIR TOUR  STARTING IN WELLINGTON!!

ThankThankThank
you!you!you!

Water Distribution cleaned up some
of the old cabinets and appliances

from the fire dept. renovation.
THANKS TO THE FD FOR DONATING THEM.
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 PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

ScheduledScheduledScheduled
MeetingsMeetingsMeetings

TUES September 27 ~ Housing Authority Board 1230PM
TUES September 27 ~ Planning Commission 600PM
TUES October 4 ~ City Council 630PM
WED October 5~ Public Input Meeting ~ Park System Improvements
THURS October 6- Airport Tour Kick-off Wellington Airport 8am
THURS October 6 ~ Memorial Auditorium Board 530PM
MON October 10 ~ Park Board 545PM

The annual Duck Blind
Drawing will be

Tuesday Oct. 11th @
6:30PM at the Lake
Shop. For questions
call 620-434-5454

KDHE conducted their yearly Inspection at the Landfill/Transfer
Station on 9/14/2022. For the second year in a row - there were NO
violations! The only comment made was regarding a sign that needed
to be put back up in the C&D area. Sanitation Supervisor Tommy Norris
had already ordered the sign and it was installed with a picture sent
to the Inspector

The Lake will be getting stocked with channel cat within the next 2 weeks

The Street Dept has been
striping highways and the WRC
parking lot and will plan to
complete the striping Downtown
in the next week. Also hauled
riprap to Donut Bay for waterline
stabilization

Trent Row-Landfill/Transfer Station Operator
attended HHW (Household Hazardous Waste)
Certification Training in Junction City, KS this week

 BUILDING & CODES
REMINDER: THERE IS NO CHARGE FOR DISPOSAL OF YARD WASTE AT THE COMPOST SITE

Fall is finally here and The City of Wellington Building & Codes Department would like to remind our citizens about the proper disposal of
yard clippings.

Section 28-20 - “Littering shall include, but is not necessarily limited to, rubbish, garbage, and trash, including tree limbs, yard clippings,
paper, metal, plastic, glass, eggs, tomatoes, and similar items.”

If you are unable to haul your yard waste (leaves & lawn clippings) to the Compost Site, you may purchase yard waste tags
from the Utility Office located at City Hall (317 S. Washington).  

Yard Waste Only-NO TRASH
Maximum bag size:  33 gallons

 Maximum bag weight:  40 pounds
 $1.00/each or six (6) for $5.00.
 One tag is required per bag.

 The Sanitation crew will collect tagged bags with weekly trash service.


